GRYNBERG PETROLEUM COMPANY

5000 SOUTH QUEBEC e SUITE 500 ® DENVER, COLORADO 80237 USA e PHONE 303 - 850-7490

February 15, 1983

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
Artesia District Office

P.0. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

ATTN: Mr. Leslie A. Clements

Re: JACK J. GRYNBERG

#1 South Cottonwood Draw Unit
N Sec. 29, T 16 S - R 24 E

Eddy County, NM

Dear Mr. Clements:

In receipt of your February 9, 1983 letter concerning the captioned well, I
have discussed it with our geology and engineering departments.
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Qur office is

currently evaluating the Atoka and Wolfcamp reservoirs and has undertaken an
engineering study in order to determine whether in our opinion the two formations

should be commingled, dually completed, or one zone should be abandoned.

We will keep you informed as to which of the above completion methods we choose
and any applications for commingling or dual completion we make.

Sincerely,

GRYNBERG PETROLEUM COMPANY
7 Z,

Nancy Stolzle

Assistant Land Manager
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